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August 2021
Report to the Board of Education
Lincoln Elementary School
Kelly Millburg, Principal

Enrollment: (as of 8/11/21)

Registered Students New Students New but Returning Students

Grade 3 64 of 78 3 1

Grade 4 61 of 77 1 3

Grade 5 58 of 75 1 16

New Staff:
Rebecca Mizuer and Lori Otto - 5th Grade
Emily Icenogle - Elementary School Counselor
Roy Billiter - Elementary School Nurse
Ashley Wilhour Title I Paraprofessional and Cafeteria Aide
Erica Thompson-Cafeteria Aide

Much appreciation to Ron Brown and Linda Koons for preparing the building for the new
school year and for making the building safe, clean and ready for student attendance on
8/17/21. Also to Robyn Foster for all she does to get the school year off to a smooth start.

A big shout out to the staff at Lincoln School who continue to remain flexible and
open-minded about how best to set up classrooms while observing social distancing  and
mask guidelines.  They continue to remain upbeat and excited about teaching our kiddos
regardless of the restrictions and we can’t wait to welcome everyone back for the 21-22
school year.

On behalf of the Lincoln Staff we want the board to know how we recognize the position
you are in when making tough decisions and how much we appreciate the priority you
always place on student learning and doing what is best for our students in every
decision that is made.
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● Back to School will be held on August 18, 2021 from 5:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m. on the
Lincoln Elementary School Lawn. Teachers will be able to greet parents in
designated areas around the school grounds and hand out their back to school
packets full of parent information.  We are excited to welcome back our returning
students and meet our new students as well.
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